MM ID 962

From: pever mckenn A I

Sent: 13 February 2023 12:17

To: localplan@york.gov.uk

Subject: Building for 800 new homes in Haxby.
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise
the sender and know the content is safe.
There is not the infrastructure of roads amenities for this to proceed.

This proposal should be dropped immediately.

P.W.McKenna.
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